City of Dryden

Building & Planning Department
&‘ 30 Van Horne Avenue
Dryden, ON | P8N 2A7

January 5, 2021

I Pam Skillen, Chief Building Official for the City of Dryden, support the application to
rename to be presented to the City of Dryden Council in respect of renaming
Colonization Avenue and agree to waive the requirement for 75% abutting property
owner support as stipulated in the application.

City properties are an important fabric of the community and their names contribute to
creating a culture and identity within the City of Dryden. The name of a City property or
street can reflect the unique location or geography of where the asset is located,
recognize the exceptional contributions of individuals or organizations to the City of
Dryden, the Province of Ontario or Canada.

The Working Circle will be conducting a public campaign seeking public input for a
proposed new name which will provide more than adequate outreach in our
community for this application to have merit to proceed.

Sincerely,

G d S tbon

Pamela Skillen
Chief Building Official
City of Dryden
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